NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Senator Serrano Thanks his Constituents for Tremendous Show Of

Support for The East Harlem Building Explosion Victims

JOSE M. SERRANO  March 27, 2014

(East Harlem, NY)- "As we continue to recover from last month's tragedy, I am extremely

proud of the way the community has continued to help each other during this time of need.
Investigations are ongoing and I am looking into ways to ensure tragedies like this one will

never happen again.

"I would like to thank all of my constituents for the tremendous display of compassion that

was exhibited by the amount of donations delivered to my district office for those affected



by the East Harlem building collapse. "

"A special thanks to the parents and students from PS 87 in the Upper West Side, for their
generous contributions of food, clothing, toiletries and other necessities made to those in

dire need," concluded Serrano.



